
What positions have you held with LOTA?  
I remember attending the first Tennis Committee Meeting at Reynolds and a handful of people 
showed up. I was appointed the second Treasurer under LOTA’s first President Rick Spores and 
as we grew, so did my passion to develop and recognize junior players in the community. The 
need was acknowledged and LOTA’s first Junior development committee was formed. For 
three years LOTA awarded a $1000 Tennis Scholarship to a graduating senior tennis player in 
Morgan, Putnam and Greene Counties. I presently serve as Social Director and Jr. development 
coordinator for LOTA.  
 

What’s your signature shot?  
My Return. Whatever shot is necessary to set my partner up to win the point.  
 

What word describes me best on the court:  
Tenacious  
 

What I do when not playing tennis?  
Teach tennis, watch Tyler play tennis, play with my new grandbaby Caroline, sunsets on the 
boat with Rick, and fun times with friends.  
 

What are you most proud of?  
Rick, my husband, and our three boys.  
 

What do you think is the best reason to be a LOTA Volunteer?  
If you love tennis, then you’ll want to share that with others. It’s a great way to serve our 
community and have fun at the same time. It a win-win for all! 


